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Registering for Instrumental/Vocal Lessons with Bristol Beacon Music Hub – 2021-2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are the music education hub for Bristol, appointed by the Department for Education and Arts Council England.  We are working in partnership with your child’s school to provide instrumental and vocal lessons. 

Our tutors are experienced and highly qualified music educators who teach in schools across Bristol. Many are professional musicians who regularly perform in bands, orchestras and ensembles.  They specialise in delivering dynamic and effective sessions across a range of instruments and vocal styles and use the most current training methods and materials to inspire and engage young musicians. Tutors can also help students to take their learning to the next level with music exam support, out of school ensemble sessions and provide access to opportunities for gifted pupils.

Registration for Instrumental & Vocal Lessons 

Information for new registrations:
To register for lessons for the first time, please click here: 
https://ukbristolbeacon.speedadmin.dk/registration#/ 

After you have created your account and registered your child, they will remain on a waiting list until we have timetabled them with one of our tutors.  Once they are timetabled, the fee for lessons is payable in advance and an invoice will be sent to you via your online account at the start of each term.

Instruments:  Your child will need to have their own instrument to participate in lessons.  We run an Instrument Hire scheme and if you would like to hire an instrument, details are available via the same registration portal.  Please note, we are not able to hire drum kits and have limited availability currently.

There is more guidance and information on each section of the registration process, which we hope will enable you to submit your application without any problems.  If you do encounter any difficulties, please let us know by contacting bookings@bristolbeacon.org.

Best wishes

Bristol Beacon Music Hub Team
bookings@bristolbeacon.org
0117 2047140
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